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Hi Tessa Jo,

Thank you for speaking with me about our request to relocate a piece of art in the Capital Project
and Facilities office at PCS.

While we appreciate the quality of the piece, it’s the subject matter that may be a better fit
elsewhere. This painting depicts a fight scene, which doesn’t necessarily represent the inviting and
customer service approach we would like in the Capital Projects and Facilities office. We would
appreciate if the piece could be relocated.

| understand this process is initiated at the APP Board and then goes to Council.
| am available for anything that may be needed during this process.

Thank you,

Juan Rael, P.E.
Public Works Director
Los Alamos County
505.662-8150
juan.rael@lacnm.us
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